
                                                                                                                                              April 4, 2016 
 

Dear Eighth Graders and their parents, 
 

As we look ahead to the quickly approaching end of year activities, please note on your calendar our 
annual Eighth Grade Luncheon. We invite you to make plans to attend this special time of recognizing our 
eighth graders and their many and varied achievements. 
The Eighth Grade Luncheon will take place Thursday, May 12, 2016 at the Opelousas Crusader Gym. At 
the luncheon we will have a guest speaker, present awards, and view a pictorial history of our students and 
some shared excursions. This is a very special time of looking back upon our shared history, as well as 
looking forward to the next chapter quickly approaching -- high school. Plan to attend and support your 
child and his or her classmates on this day. Parents, grandparents, siblings, friends -- all are invited. 

Our luncheon begins at 10:30 a.m. and will end by 1:30 p.m.  The cost is $10.00 per person (please include 
your eighth grader in your cost). When the luncheon is over, students will leave with their parents. This is 
also the last day of school for the 8th graders. If you would like to be of service in preparation for the 
luncheon, please contact Mrs. Brown at 948-4446. 

Students will attend school Thursday morning to take their final exams, and then they will walk over to the 
Crusader Gym at 10:15. That day students will wear dress clothing to school conforming to the following 
guidelines: 
Boys: Dress pants and a collared shirt;  

Girls: dress slacks or capris with a modest blouse (no bare midriff, visible cleavage, spaghetti straps, 
sleeveless tops, halters, dresses, or shorts allowed). ONLY maxi dresses are allowed with a jacket. 
WE NEED PICTURES! Please e-mail one baby picture, one recent picture, and one fun picture of your child at any age to 
Mrs. LaBerteaux, at jennlabx@bellsouth.net, for the slide show presentation. Please have your pictures e-mailed to Mrs. 
LaBerteaux no later than May 6. Please do not e-mail the pictures in PDF format. You may also send 1 or 2 
class/activity pictures, from the elementary years. If you have paper pictures you can bring them to Wal-Mart or 
Walgreens to put on a CD and then e-mail them to Mrs. LaBerteaux, or you may send the CD.  If you send a CD, please 
properly label it, so it can be returned. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Return as soon as possible, but no later than May 6.  
 
Student Name: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Please count on ________ people (including student) from my family who will be able to attend. 
 
A check payable to WCA for $_______________ is attached (# of people x $10) 
 
_______ I’m a computer savvy person and I would love to put the slide show together. (Mrs. LaBerteaux is doing it.) 
 
_______ I would love to help with set up (decorations, etc.); please call me at ___________________ 

 
Thanks! 
 

 


